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This is not a satisfactory solution, the lowering of the roof is not enough for the building to sit in the
surrounding landscape. Why have this extra space above the cars in the garage? Why not add some width, | had
a look today and the overhang of the roof could extend further and provide 2 storage spaces each side of the
garage. the oil tank would need moving or be within the new storage space. This would also protect the risk of
extra accommodation or a holiday home in any future plans. There are many garages that suddenly become
extra living space.

Comments made by Miss susan willmington of redbarn farm, littlebeck lane, sneaton, yo22 5hy
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